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On the Horizon
Clinical Operations Plans Soon Finalized and Approved
For the past several months, Transitional Work Groups (TWGs) have been 
convening to guide the development of Clinical Operations Plans (COPs),  
which are work plans specific to individual projects. COPs for four of BPHC’s 
projects – including projects focusing on asthma, cardiovascular disease, 
diabetes, and Health Home at-risk patients - are in the final stages of 
development. The completion of these COPs brings us another step closer  
to launching our DSRIP projects this fall.

TWGs are reviewing plans and will pass them to the Quality and Care Innovation 
Sub-Committee for approval. With COPs approved, TWGs will evolve into Rapid 
Deployment Collaboratives. These groups will meet consistently throughout the 
DSRIP period to guide each project’s implementation.

CSO and Institute Hosting PCBH Integration  
Project Orientation
BPHC’s project 3.a.i, which focuses on co-locating and integrating  
primary care and behavioral health services, is quickly gaining momentum.  
The Institute for Family Health has assumed a leading role in the project 
planning and implementation, thanks to its expertise in the IMPACT model  
of service integration.

The Central Services Organization (CSO) and the Institute hosted an  
orientation for organizations participating in this project on September 30th. 
At the orientation, we presented on two different models of service integration, 
review the project plan, introduce the project’s guidelines, expectations, and 
timeline, and discuss how participating organizations will receive support and 
guidance in the service integration process. 

In Case You Missed It
BPHC Members Attended DSRIP Symposium
On September 17th and 18th, representatives from BPHC’s Central Services 
Organization and several member organizations attended a statewide DSRIP 
symposium designed to facilitate collaboration and sharing of best practices 
between New York State PPSs.

Discussion Sessions Resulted in Engagement Work Groups
PPS members from nearly 40 PPS member organizations recently convened 
in discussion sessions to explore the role of community-based services in our 
DSRIP projects. Work Groups grew out of these discussions sessions to develop 
strategies around community engagement, service coordination and integration, 
and interconnectivity.

Upcoming Events
 
October 31st
Second Quarterly Report  
Due to NYS DOH

Resources
•  Our Previous Bulletin

To download other BPHC 
resources, please visit our 
website:www.bronxphc.org 
/document-center
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